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APPENDIX "A

Briefs submitted by the following and supported by personal attendance 
before the Committee (in the order of their appearance).

Name Spokesman
Federal District Commission .................. Major-General Howard Kennedy,

C.B.E., M.C., M.E.I.C., F.E.,

Metropolitan Council of Western Quebec

Aylmer Chamber of Commerce ...........
Town of Aylmer..........................................

City of Hull...................................................
National Capital Region Branch of the 

Community Planning Association of 
Canada ........................................................

La Chambre de Commerce de Hull ....
The Council of the Corporation of the 

Township of Gloucester.........................
Ottawa Ski Club..........................................
L’Union des Chambres de Commerce de 

l’ouest de la province de Québec ....
The Council of the Corporation of the 

Township of Nepean.............................
The City of Ottawa....................................

Home Builders Association of Ottawa..
Armstrong Construction and Equipment 

Limited ........................................................

Canadian Owners and Pilots Association
Mr. R. Percy Sparks, Ottawa ................

Chairman.
Mr. E. K. Quipp, Mayor of Hull West, 

Chairman.
Mr. Thomas W. Van Dusen, President.
Mr. J. Robert Proulx, Alderman of 

Aylmer.
His Worship Mayor Thomas Moncion.

Mr. R. S. Ferguson, Secretary.
Mr. Alfred Laflamme, President.

Reeve Earle Armstrong.
Mr. Herbert Marshall, Director.

Mr. Georges Lessard, N.P., Treasurer.

Reeve D. Aubrey Moodie.
Her Worship Mayor (Dr.) Charlotte 

Whitton, C.B.E.
Mr. Robert Campeau.

Mr. Maurice W. Wright, LL.B., 
Counsel.

Mr. R. I. Thomas, Manager.
Mr. James W. Younger.

The following were in attendance at the invitation of the Committee
Mr. Stewart Bates, President and Mr. L. W. Mersey, of Central Mortgage 

and Housing Corporation.

Dr. A. E. Berry, Director, Division of Sanitary Engineering, Ontario 
Department of Health.

Mr. Jacques Greber, S.A.D.G., Academie d’Architecture, S.F.U. (Hon.) 
F.R.A.I.C., A.T.A., Consultant-in-Chief for the Federal District Commission.

Mr. Watson Sellar, C.M.G.

Note: Representations were also received from the Civil Service Association 
of Ottawa in respect to parking facilities for civil servants in Ottawa.

Three meetings, one of organization, and two to consider the report; 32 
at which Evidence was adduced. 35 meetings in all.


